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On Friday, 24th July, WFWP Central London held our online Women's Peace Academy (WPA) study 

morning. This time we were richly blessed with a larger attendance than normal, including our WFWP 

National President, Mrs. Mitty Tohma. 

 

After welcoming remarks and an introduction by Anne Kobayashi, we read several pages of "Mother of 

Peace," the memoirs of Dr. Hak ja Han Moon, or, Mother Moon (WFWP International Founder), which 

we then went on to share our reflections about. 

 

As today's reading touched on the topic of the Sunhak Peace Prize project, we considered how valuable 

this project is in encouraging and uplifting people in the public arena who wish to use their skills and 

abilities to benefit humanity, giving them the opportunity to make their dream a reality. 

 

Mrs. Annette Ormond commented that Mother Moon sets the Gold Standard for womanhood, and is a 

True Woman, while Mrs. Tohma commented that "... not behind, but beside every good man is a good 

woman." 

 

After our discussion and some friendly chatter, the meeting was closed with a prayer, and we wished each 

other well until the next time we meet. 

 

Our next meeting will take place on Friday, 7th August at 11 am BST. Zoom login details will be sent out 

in advance. 

 

We very much hope to see the same friendly faces again, with as many new additions as possible! You 

are warmly invited. 

 

Reported by Anne Koyayashi 

WFWP Central London/UK Coordinator 

 

 

 


